
Survey Request Post-Virtual Technology Fair 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your participation in our recent Virtual 

Technology Fair held on [date]. Your engagement made the event a remarkable success. 

To continuously improve our future events, we kindly ask you to share your feedback by 

completing our short survey linked below. Your thoughts and insights are invaluable to us. 

Click here to access the survey 

The survey will take only a few minutes of your time, and your responses will remain 

anonymous. We appreciate your input and look forward to hearing your thoughts by [deadline]. 

Thank you once again for being part of our technology fair! We hope to see you at our next 

event. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 
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